February 2019,

In late 2018, Kris Hong assisted The City of Calgary in locating and securing new office space in
Calgary’s Downtown market. We were under time constraints to identify and secure a new office
location in the Downtown Core. | was very satisfied with the tenant representation service
provided by Kris Hong including but not limited to; timely market information, comprehensive

surveys of available lease alternatives, analysis, recommendations, and negotiation services.

We look forward to working with Kris Hong on future real estate transactions, and | would

recommend his services to anyone seeking commercial real estate services.
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